
 
 

State law requires all schools to create an Extended COVID Learning Plan (ECLP) that, 
in essence, serve as a waiver for seat time requirements and provide all schools the 
flexibility to offer instruction in multiple ways.  Included in the ECLP, must be weekly 
two-way interaction rates, must be presented at these board meetings and posted under 
the transparency (Mitten) icon on the school’s website.  

 

On October 21, 2020: 

The Academy’s Board of Directors has publicly announced its weekly two-way interaction rates 
since Fall’s Count Day, October 7, 2020; as follows, during this monthly board meeting and 
shall make these rates accessible through the transparency reporting link located on the 
Academy’s website. 

 
Week-October 7, 2020 to October 13, 2020 90% 
Week-October 14, 2020 to October 20, 2020 94% 

 

On November 24, 2020: 

The Academy’s Board of Directors has publicly announced its weekly two-way interaction rates; as 
follows, during this monthly board meeting and shall make these rates accessible through the 
transparency reporting link located on the Academy’s website. 

Week-October 21, 2020 to October 27, 2020 84% 
Week-October 28, 2020 to November 3, 2020 65% 
Week-November 4, 2020 to November 10, 2020 91% 
Week-November 11, 2020 to November 17, 2020 94% 

 

 

 

kp 11/30/20 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Mission:  At the Barack Obama Leadership Academy, we are dedicated to providing the highest quality educational 
experience and to develop and build upon the leadership characteristics that are inherent in all children.  


